
Learning Focus
It’s important to pay attention to the national assessments our

children will be participating in. Every year, students have
mandatory assessments set by the government.

Starting off in Reception, children will complete the baseline
assessment, which helps us measure their progress alongside
the Good Level of Development by the end of the year. Come

Year 1, they'll tackle the phonics screening check in June, where
they read a mix of 'real' and 'monster' words to demonstrate

their phonics knowledge.
In Year 4, they will take the National Multiplication Check—an

online test focusing on their times tables, which they should
confidently recite up to 12 x 12.

Finally, Year 6 students will sit their SATs in May, assessing
their skills in reading, writing, and maths. Don’t worry, we’re

here to support them every step of the way!  

Dates
Monday 3rd March - 2LMc  library visit

Tuesday 4th March - Friday 7th March 3:20 - 4 Book Fair 
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day - Character or bed time

story dress up
Monday 10th March - Y6 Residential Condover Hall

Monday 10th March - 1H Library visit
Monday 10th March - Science Week

Tuesday 11th March - Reception trip to Imagine That
Thursday 13th March - 1W Library visit

Friday 14th March - Stay and Science
Monday 17th March - RG Library visit

Tuesday 18th March - Y6 @St Thomas’ Church
Wednesday 19th March- Y5 Science at Daresbury Laboratory

Number Smart Firoza T 3B

Self Smart Kenny B 2D

Art Smart Julia P 4R

Body Smart Rue M Nursery

People Smart Miran G 1H

Nature Smart Lincoln A RD

Music Smart Ellarose McQ 5M

Word Smart Martin DC 6F

Smart Learner Akai H M-O

Class Percentage

RG 91%

2D 96%

3/4M 98%

5/6C 97%

AttendanceWinners

Can you believe it is the last day of February already? This year is
flying by! The children have all returned from the half term in

good spirits, and it’s lovely to see them so refreshed and
revitalised after their time off. They’ve dived straight back into

their learning, and it's heartwarming to witness their
enthusiasm.

The brighter mornings and longer evenings are certainly making
a difference too—who doesn’t love those extra moments of

daylight? As the days grow longer, it inspires us all to embrace
new challenges and opportunities. Let’s keep the momentum

going as we move into March, filled with exciting activities and
discoveries ahead. Here’s to a fantastic end to February and a

wonderful start to the month ahead!

Please make sure that

children have full PE kits

in school and that they

are not wearing jewellery. 

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 2
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Nicco D 6F who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

William Stockton Weekly

 Respectful
SafeReady

World Book Day Thursday
6th March.

Come dress as a character

or ready for a Bedtime

story.   Prizes for the best
dressed.

SMART Awards




